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The constant attempts at voter suppression are getting ridiculous. Until Election Day 

is a recognized, federal holiday where every eligible voter receives a paid day off 

from work then measures like this must be stopped. They are un-American and anti-

democracy. Mail-in voting allows for all, an equal opportunity to participate in voting. 


